
Dear Parent/Guardians: 

Welcome to Cross Creek High School for the 2015-2016 school year. In a short time, Cross Creek has 

established a proud tradition of high academic standards, tremendous students, and a professional and 

dedicated staff. The faculty and staff are delighted to have your child with us and look forward to a 

productive school year. 

It is our hope that this school year will be successful and productive for your child. Good behavior and 

hard work will ensure success and achievement. At Cross Creek we not only strive to provide an 

environment that challenges our students academically but also stress the importance of good character 

and integrity. We are very proud of our students’ accomplishments and look forward with excitement 

and anticipation to the levels of success they all will achieve in the future. 

A major component of academic success for your child is involvement in many of the activities and 

programs offered at Cross Creek. We also believe parents, schools, families, and communities working 

together can create meaningful partnerships that ultimately lead to significant gains across the board in 

student achievement. We cordially invite all parents to join, be active, and to serve as a volunteer. 

Many items will be sent home throughout the year for parent signature including: Dress Code, Code of 

Conduct, Attendance Protocol, and the Parent/Student Handbook. Please sign and return the 

appropriate forms and review the items thoroughly with your child. We have high discipline and 

behavior standards, as well as high academic standards, so it is imperative that you and your child know 

the policies of the school and the board of education. 

Teamwork and collaboration are essential and we look forward to working with you to ensure your 

child’s success. If you have any questions or concerns pertaining to any aspect of your child’s education, 

please feel free to contact the school any time. 

Again welcome to Cross Creek High School for the 2015-2016 school year. We look forward to working 

with you for a great and successful school year! 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Jason S. Moore 

Principal 

 


